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PUBLIC NOTICE 
WATER MAIN CLEANING 

 
The Milford Borough Water Department will be 

flushing hydrants April 10, 2023 
thru April 21, 2023 

When flushing occurs in your area, water may become 
discolored and pressure may be lowered.  It will only be 

for a short period of time. 
 

If you have any problems, contact our office at 
(908) 995-2521. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation during this period. 

 
      Milford Borough Water Department 
 


